
2022 Residency Open House
Please join us for open houses to learn more about Yale’s Department of 
Internal Medicine Traditional Residency Program, including our commitment 
to diversity and opportunities for advocacy. Meet program leadership, chief 
residents, and current residents, and get all your questions answered.

Diversity and Advocacy Nights
August 30 at 7 p.m. EST
September 1 at 8 p.m. EST
m.yale.edu/openhouse

For more information:
yimchiefs22_23@yale.edu

Department of Internal Medicine

http://m.yale.edu/openhouse

